
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Year 3 and 4 children, 
This term we will be exploring the 
History topic ‘Would you want to step 

back into the ages’? 
Our learning challenges for this term are:  

To know where to locate The Stone Age on 
a timeline  

To know how people in the Stone age 
communicated through art 

To know about Stone Age homes and their 

materials  

To know about The Stone Age diet  

To know what Skara Brae was  

To know what changes occurred in The 

Iron Age and The Bronze Age  

To Know how Britain changed between the 

beginning of the stone age and the iron 

age  

To Know the main differences between the 

stone, bronze and iron ages. 

 
 

Would you want to step back into the 
ages? 

As artists we will be:. 
Recreating prehistoric art 

including cave paintings and 
animal sketches. 

 
 

 

In PSHE we will: be learning all 
about our brain and how it 

works in ‘My Happy Mind’. 
 

As authors we will: be retelling the very well-known 
story of the Three Little Pigs however we  

will consider the point of view of the wolf!  

We will be using the text, ‘The True Story of 

 the Three Little Pigs’. Later in the term we  
will also create information texts about The 

Stone Age, including headings and subheadings.  
 

As athletes we will: have our PE 

days on a Tuesday and Wednesday 

afternoon.  

As mathematicians we will:  
Be exploring the place value of either 3 digit 

or 4-digit numbers. We will be partitioning 
numbers, placing them on a number line and 

comparing and ordering them. Later 
in the term, we will move on to  

addition and subtraction before multiplication 
and division. Please encourage your child to 

practise their times tables either on TT 
Rockstars or on my personal favourite, ‘Hit 

the Button’ on the Top Marks website. As readers we will: be 
reading ‘The Wild Way Home’ 

as our class book. In our 
reading sessions we will 

explore Roald Dahl’s 
‘Revolting Rhymes’ and 

‘George’s Marvellous 
Medicine’.  
 
 
 
 
 

As musicians we will:  

Have sessions led by Mr 
Roberts from The Lincolnshire 

Music Service each 

Wednesday afternoon!       

As scientists we will: be learning about nutrition 

for both animals and humans. We will also learn 
about skeletons and muscles and their importance!  
 

In R.E we will: be exploring the 
question, ‘How do Christians 

show they belong?’  
 

 In Computing we will: be learning 
the topic ‘Connecting Computers’ 

where we will explore what makes 

a digital device and how they can 
help us.  

In French we will: be learning 

to ask and answer general 

greetings and questions. We 
will learn to say how we are 
feeling, state our name and age 

and count to 10! 


